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Dance Theatre Here
Philobolus Dance Theatre

willperform in Dana Auditorium
at 8:15 p.m. on Saturday,
Feb. 5, and Sunday, Feb. 6.
This residency is brought to
Greensboro by the UC/LS or
UNC-G, but the performances
will take place at Guilford
College. A limited number of
tickets to each of these
performances is available at
the Founders Hall Information
Desk, free to Guilford Students.

Pilobolus represents a bold
new concept of self-propelled
dance. combining dance,
acrobatics, and sculpture into
an innovative, witty are form.
They incorporate group move-
ment with body linkage, and
have an uncanny awareness of

Biophile

News

BY DOYLE MOORE

The Biophile Club will be
having its first meeting of the
spring semester this
Wednesday, February 2, at

8:30 p.m. in the Boren Lounge.
For those of you who do not
know, the Guilford College
Biophile ("Love of Life") club
is an ecological service organ-
ization that was founded in
1962 under the guidance of
Dr. Carl Ward. Our primary
activities include: a recycling

program, service projects, bi-
weekly meetings with different
speakers and films, camping

trips, and other outings.
This Wednesday we have

the privilege of haivng Ms.
Rita Midkiff of the Piedmont
Lung Association come talk to

us. She will explaining the
details of a community-wide
telephone recycling drive from
February 14-28. The Biophile
Club will be assisting the
Piedmont Lung Associaiton
and Greensboro Beautiful,
Inc., in this project. This
recycling drive will not only

save valuable trees, but will
also provide funds for
community projects.

If you look at the basket-
ball schedule, you will notice
that the Quakers will be
playing Catawba at home this
Wednesday, tipoff time 8:00
p.m. However, this is a very

important Biophile meeting
and willbegin promptly at 8:30
p.m. The meeting should be
over before 9:15, so all you
Quaker fans can go see the
second half of another
Guilford B-ball victory. Every-
one is welcome, so come on
out and get involved in the
Biophile Club I

where their partners are based
on a combination of faith and
experience rather than
vigilance. The dates of this
performance have been
changed from what was earlier
announced, and admission
willbe by ticket only.

Save a Buck!
The Student Buying Power

Card distributed by L & B
Marketing, Inc. will be avail-
able to all Guilford students
at no charge, beginning Friday,
January 28, in the lobby of
Founders or at the Information
Desk. The cards may be used
at these stores in Greensboro:
Plants and Answers, Tennis
and Golf Shoppe, Sarji's
Pizzaria, Foxy Lady (High
Fashions), The Art Shop,
Discount Records, Layton
Optical Company, Headgear
Unlimited, Mardi Gras Disco,
Honey's Old Fashion Days
Restaurant, and Rapid
Impressions. The cards entitle
students to discounts of up to

10% offmost merchandise.

Federico Fellini's

Satyricon
A bizarre Story based on an

ancient Roman diary. It is one
of Fellini's most memorable
films, showing a Rome that is
decadent and disturbing.
Tuesday, February 1, 8:15 p.m.
Sternberger
Students 25C Adults 750

One can enjoy a relaxingly

laid back evening of fine
dining, wine sipping and light
jazz at Sammy's Act II in
Quaker Village. Twice the size
of Sammy's on Lawndale Drive,
Act H's atmosphere is begin-
ning to fade all shadows of
Dunbar's.

Manager John Franz, a

student at UNC-G, is "delighted
to cater to Guilford students
who are interested in a quiet
evening of dining and
entertainment. But," Franz
continued, "although I do plan
to work up something special
that would appeal to Guilford
people a few times a week.
Act IIis not a beer joint!"

There will be no cover
charge, Franz hopes, as long
as he can "move enough
dinners to cover the cost of
entertainment and overhead."
He is planning to offer
customers different types of

Recruiting

Schedule

for February

The High Point School
System and NCNB have been
added to our recruiting list
since the last Placement
Newsletter. Seniors are

urged to make use of this
recruiting list. Now is the time
to start thinking about
employment possibilities.
February and March are two

of the biggest recruiting times
of the year. Employers are
visiting colleges making

initial assessments for use
in hiring decisions in May.

Sign up for interviews in the
Placement Office, Bryan Hall.

Feb. 1 National Center for
Para-Legal Training

Feb. 2 Wilson Branch
Banking &Trust

Feb. 9 Burroughs Well-
come (Pharmaceut-
ical Sales)

Feb. 10 Roses Stores
Feb. 11 High Point City

Schools
Feb. 16 Friends Council on

Education
Feb. 17 Guilford County

School System
Feb. 22 Greensboro City

School System
Feb. 23 Prudential Life Ins.

(sales)
Feb. 24 North Carolina

National Bank
Feb. 28 Pilot Life (manage-

ment trainee)

Premiere of Sammy's
- Act II

music spanning classical to
jazz seven nights a week.

Opening at 11 a.m., the
luncheon menu includes a
soup and salad bar for $2.50,
23 kosher style standwiches
starting at $1.50 and every-

body's favorite bagels.
The after 5 p.m. dinner

menu features the entrees
starting with fettucini at
$3.75 to filet mignon at
$8.95, all prepared from scratch
using the freshest produce
available.

Act II is licensed as a private
club to allow those 21 and
over the convenience of
bringing in their own bottles
and having drinks mixed behind
the bar.

Other beverages include
nine domestic and six
imported beers and 30 differ-
ent wines.

"Exclusive" membership to
Sammy's Act II costs 10.

present this coupon and get two pizzas of
equal value for the price of one

SARjrS
292-7052 S. Holden Rd. 272-3457 Tate St

HAPPY HOUR: 4:00-6:00 and 8:00-9:00

(mug .35, giant pitcher $1.50)

\u2666 Tate St. location only *

TRY OUR SALAD BAR AND SANDWICHES

This coupon is good until 15th of February. 1977.

Quaker Weekend
in Fayetteville

Young Friends of Guilford
College are planning a week-
end working visit to Quaker
House in Fayetteville,
February 11-13. Quaker
House, which is run by the
Piedmont Friends Fellow-
ship, is a "half-way house"
and counseling center for
servicemen who are having
problems with the military. It
is located close to Fort Bragg,
the largest Forcecom (Contin-
ental Army) base in the U.S.
Also nearby is Pope Air Force
Base.

The Guilford Group will
have a varied weekend. Friday
evening will include a tour of
Hay Street, the commercial
strip that services (or rips off,
depending on your point of
view) lonely servicemen. On
Saturday the group will tour
the bases and spend the rest
of the day working on fixing
up Quaker House. The work
will continue Sunday morning,
followed by meeting for
worship and a potluck lunch
with the Fayetteville Friends
Meeting.

Participants will sleep in
sleeping bags on the floors
and will share in the prepara-
tion of vegetarian meals. Any-
one here in the Guilford
community is very welcome to

come for all or part of the
weekend. The trip is a good
opportunity to get away from
the college for a while, to learn
something about a form of
Quaker service in North
Carolina, to do some physical
work, and to get to know
some other Guilford people
better.

Anyone who is interested in
going should contact Muffin
McMullan in Dana House 1
(phone 855-6363) or Damon
Hickey in the Library (extension

264 or at home, 299-5882).

Make plans soon; the
Fayetteville people need to
buy food in bulk well in
advance.

Washington

Dance

Seminar

Mid-Eastern dance in
America will be the topic at

the Guilford Colloquium on
Women as Shapers of
Culture at 3:30 p.m. Wednes-
day (Feb. 2, 1977) in the
Gallery of Founders Hall at

Guilford College. The public
is invited.

Andrea Deagon will
demonstrate traditional and
contemporary dance forms
and will participate in a panel
discussion on the cultural and
personal values embodied in
dance technique.

Ms. Deagon, a humanistic
studies major at Guilford
College, has studies with
Linda Lichter and Marie
Juergenson and has
attended workshops with
Serena, Ibrahim Farrah and
Zeeba.

She is currently offering
classes in belly dancing at the
Greensboro YWCA and Lewis
Recreation Center in
Greensboro.

Meeting
The final meeting of the

members of the Washington
Seminar will be on Tuesday,
Feb. 1, 1977 at 5:15 p.m. in
the Founders Small Dining
Room.

The program and reading
material will be discussed and
transportation arrangements
willbe completed.

The Seminar will be from
Feb. 6 - 11, 1977 and could
accept two or three more
members.

Any students who are inter-
ested should come to the
meeting or contact the Center
For Off Campus Education,
21 Frazier.
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